
Fall Garage Sales 

 

The LIA fall garage sales will be October 7th and 

8th from 8AM to 1 PM.  To offset the cost of 

advertising, please pay $5 by September 30 to hold 

your 2 day sale.  Please put your money in the slot at 

the front gate or call Char or Karan to sign up so we 

can include you on our maps that we provide at the 

front entrance.  Anyone interested in donating clean 

and useable items that will be sold in the clubhouse 

those days, can drop off the items at the LIA office 

starting September 26th thru October 3rd from 9 AM 

until Noon.  The money made from these donations 

will be used for projects at the Lake.  We will have 

tables set up in the clubhouse on the 7th & 8th to sell 

your donations.  Anyone wishing to help can give us 

a call.  Lunch is a possibility and look for more info 

in September's Arrowhead.  Contact Char Mott at 

386-2311 or 386-2566 or Karan Hurckes at 386-

2806. 

 

 

Thank You 
 

Dear LIA Members,  
 

I want to thank your residents, your Board and 

Security Officer, for all of the help and generous 

donations for the 2016 Fireworks Show. 
 

I really appreciate the Lake Iroquois community 

stepping up and helping us put on a wonderful show 

for the residents, families and guests of our 

communities. 
 

Thanks again.  

Rod Cardinal 

Bayles Lake 
 

Kid’s Fishing Derby August 13th 
 

Please join us for the annual LIA fishing derby for all 

children ages 5-14 (including grandchildren!).  Prizes 

and food will be offered. Bring a rod and bait to the 

LIA boat ramp and fish from 9:00 AM until 11:00 

AM. For more information, please call Tony Patton 

at 217-621-2352. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Lost & Found 
 

The LIA Women's Club will be placing a bulletin 

board in the front window at the entrance to facilitate 

a community “lost & found”.  Please put a note in the 

mail slot with item information and phone numbers 

and we will post it on the board.  This will allow all 

members to check for lost items and contact each 

other.  There was a lost tube that was found last 

month.  Please call Karan at 386-2806 for any 

questions.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Halloween Approaching 
 

Watch for Halloween news in next month's 

Arrowhead.  We will be looking for candy 

donations.  More information will follow when all 

plans are made. 
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REMINDER: 

NO VEHICLES are allowed on the dam – 

 Including GOLF CARTS, GO KARTS, 

and ATVs 

LIA Security has a new phone number: 
 

(815) 644 – 2693 

http://www.lakeiroquoisassoc.org/

